
Sunday, 8/27  

¶ Youth Mass, 5:00 pm 
Monday, 8/28 

¶ RE Registration, Parish hall 2 pm - 7 pm 
Tuesday, 8/29  

¶ RE Registration, Parish hall 2 pm - 7 pm 

¶ Perpetual Help Devotion, Church 7 pm 
Wednesday,  8/30 

¶ Young Adults, Youth house 7 pm 

¶ RE Registration, RE Office 1 pm- 6 pm 

Thursday, 8/31 

¶ Centering Prayer, Min. Ctr 10 am  

¶ RE Reg. RE Office 1 pm- 6 pm 
Friday, 9/1 

¶ First Friday Mass, 6 pm 
Saturday, 9/2 

¶ Menôs Fellowship, Chapel 7:30 am 
Sunday, 9/3  

¶ Note -  youth mass at 6 pm 

8/28 8 am - Winifred Spurs+                      

8/29 8 am - Joe Tiangco+ 
8/30 8 am - George Viani+                  
8/31 8 am - Felipe & Reny Hernandez+ 

9/1 8 am - David & John Macaluso+ 
      6 pm -  Joseph E. Fuetsch+ 
     Saturday, 9/2 
8 am - Elizo Kirkpatrick+ 
5 pm - Henry Gaugler Sr. +         
      Sunday, 9/3 
7 am - Glen Witmer+ 
8 am - CTK Parishioners 
9:15 am - John Aitken+ 
10:45 am - Michael, Hanna, Maureen OôNeill+ 

12:15 pm - Elsie & Nene Navarro+ 

6:00 pm -  Virgil A. Lawrence+ 

Upcoming Mass Intentions        

WEEK AT A GLANCE            

SCHEDULE OF  
MASSES 
Daily Masses: 
Monday-Friday,  
8:00 am  

  
Saturday Masses: 
8:00 am & 5:00 pm 

  
Sunday Masses: 
7 am, 8 am, 9:15 am,  
10:45 am,  12:15 pm,  
5:00 pm (youth mass)  

  
 

 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday:  3:30 pm  
to 4:30 pm 

  
 

Parish Office: 682-2486 
199 Brandon Rd. 
Pleasant Hill 
www.ctkph.org 

  
Religious Ed:  686-1017 
www.ctkreligious 
education.org 

 
Youth Ministry: 676-0979 

www.ctkym.org 
  

Facebook:  Christ the King  
Catholic Community of 

Pleasant Hill 

Christ the King Church  

*September 3, youth mass 
 returns to 6 pm* 



Twenty-first Sunday in 
 Ordinary Time  

First Reading: Isaiah 22:19-23 
       In eighth century Jerusalem, God 
speaks through the Prophet Isaiah 
who is told to address a problem. The 
ñmaster of the palaceò - the equiva-
lent of a secretary of state - was a 
man named Shebna.  God says that he 
is to be demoted because he used this 
office for his own advantage.  Today 
we will hear a description of what the 
investiture of Shebnaôs successor, 
Eliakim, will look like.      
        

 Second Reading:  
Romans 11:33-36   

     Todayôs reading concludes the 
part of Paulôs letter to the Romans 
in which he agonizes over the fate 
of Jewish people who have not ac-
cepted Christ.  In the end, Paul 
simply leaves the matter in Godôs 
hands, and concludes with a hymn 
that talks of the mysterious ways of 
Divine Providence.  You will notice 
that the ending of this hymn is simi-
lar to the way we end every Eucha-
ristic prayer.            

PARISH STAFF CONTACTS 
Fr. Paulson Mundanmani               682-2486 
      paulson.ctk@gmail.com 
Fr. Vince Cotter                              682-2486 
       vcotter643@aol.com 
Fr. Brian Timoney,  Michael Dibble 
and Fr. Tom Burns                         682-2486 
Deacon Ashmore jashmore1108@gmail.com 
Fr. Brian Joyce    brianjoyce.ctk@gmail.com 
Sr. Dominic Bonnici OP                682-2486 
     sisterdominic.marie@gmail.com 
Religious Education Director            
Sr. Maureen Viani , SNJM             686-1017 
      mvianictkre@gmail.com 
Joan Smits, Assoc. Director          686-1017 
       jsmitsctkre@gmail.com 
Rick Lejano, Youth Minister         676-0979 
      ctkyouthminister@gmail.com                               
Chris Caban, Principal                   685-1109 
       ccaban@ctkschool.org         
Al Garrotto:  RCIA/faith share      849-6319 
      algarrotto@comcast.net    
Robin Morley, Office Admin        682-2486 
      ctk.robin@gmail.com 
Helen Christian, Office Staff         
       hchristian326@gmail.com 
Kathy Ridgway, Office Staff 
       kridgway02@gmail.com 
Phyllis Gurnett, Music Director 
       pgurnett6@aol.com 

Dear Friends, 

I would like to welcome our children back to our school. 

This year we have three new faculty members and one 

returning faculty member. Our enrollment is great. Togeth-

er with Religious Education ministry, Christ the King 

School forms the most important ministry of the parish. We are so 

blessed. The school has renovated their media center and library this 

summer providing the students with multiple options for learning. 

Chris Caban, the principal summarizes the project in this way: ñWe 

are remaking the Center into a multipurpose area for visiting the li-

brary or working on computers but also for science, art, math, religion 

and more. Groups looking for space for afterschool enrichment, RE 

programs like CLOW, or parent meetings can benefit from the flexible 

design. This project represents a return to what teachers have known 

all along: Kids learn by interaction and experimentation. Students 

need to build and rebuild when it doesnôt work the first time. That pro-

cess takes space. We are remaking this new lab into our studentsô 

favorite room in the building.ò I am grateful to Chris for his vision and 

hard work. I thank the teachers and faculty for ministering to our chil-

dren. Welcome home! 

As families prepare households to return to 

school, now is the time to register for faith for-

mation programs here at Christ The King.  If your 

children attend CTK School, they are not ex-

pected to also attend religion formation classes, 

but they are very welcome. Formation for First 

Reconciliation, First Holy Communion, Confirmation and RCIA are 

separate from regular religious education or youth group sessions 

and are organized through our parish. Registrations are taking place 

now.  

The Catholic Church recognizes that parents are the primary cate-

chists of their children. Parents share their faith and values, and 

shape those of their children, through their everyday life. Religious 

Education classes are important every year, not just in years where sac-

raments will be received.   ñFaith is a gift destined to grow in the hearts 

of believers. Adhering to Jesus Christ, in fact, sets in motion a pro-

cess of continuing conversion, which lasts for the whole of life. He 

who comes to faith is like a new born child, who, little by little, will 

grow and change into an adult é and to maturity in the fullness of 

Christ.ò General Directory for Catechesis, 56  

ñI have decided to stick with love. Hate is too great a burden to bear.ò  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                  Martin Luther King 
Paulson 



Pray for Our Sick   
Dear God, we place 
our worries in your 
hands.  We place our 
sick under your care 

and humbly ask that you restore your 
servants to health again.  Above all, 
grant us the grace to acknowledge 
your will and know that whatever 
you do, you do for the love of us.  

Amen. 
Violet DeBorja, 
Geraldine Rentz,  
Diane Angelo 

Forgot your cash, check-
book or donation envelope?  
Scan this QR code to con-
nect with our donation site.  

Confirmation Registration -  If you 
are a Sophomore or Junior in high 
school and would like to receive the 
Sacrament of Confirmation this 
upcoming school year, it is time to 
register! Download a registration 
form at ctkym.org or you can find a 
form and calendar at the back of the 
church.   Registration deadline is 
September 10th.   

Searching for a spiritual home?  
Our ñno stringsò catholic inquiry ses-
sions resume Monday, Sept. 11.  Ide-
al for learning about our faith com-
munity;   also for Catholic adults, 
who have not yet completed their 
sacraments.  New inquirers welcome. 
Contact Al Garrotto (925) 849-6319 
or algarrotto@comcast.net.  

Have you lost someone you love?  
Are you looking for support?  Our 
Christ the King Grief Support 
Workshop is a 7 week program 
that creates a safe and welcoming 
space for those experiencing the pain 
that comes with the death of a loved 
one.    The sessions will be held 
Tuesday nights from 7 - 9 pm at 
Queen of Heaven Cemetery's new 
chapel, beginning September 12.  
Carpools from CTK will be available.  
Register by calling the parish office 
at 925-682-2486.  For more info. 
contact Kate at 
katen@cfcsoakland.org or 925-738-
2125.   

Church Support 8/20/17  $25,331.59 (plate collections $18,561.59 +  online giving $6,770)   Assumption $2,017 

First Friday Exposition:    On the 
First Friday of every month (except 
for summer) we have exposition of 
the Blessed Sacrament in our 
church from 12 noon - 6 pm.  Over 
the past months the attendance has 
been very low.  Since the Blessed 
Sacrament should not be exposed - 
unless someone is present - we find 
it necessary to decrease the hours.  
Beginning in September - on First 
Fridays - we will have exposition 
only from 5 pm - 6 pm until we 
have enough people committed to 
come during earlier hours.  We will 
keep the 6 pm First Friday Mass.   

Attention all ministry heads - Do 
you have anything stored in the min-
istry center?  Everything needs to 
be cleared out before the end of Au-
gust! The ministry center is about to 
begin its transformation and every-
thing must be removed.   

Childrenôs Liturgy of the Word 
(CLOW) Grades 1-3.  CLOW will 
resume during the 9:15 am mass on 
September 10th.  All parish children 
in grades 1-3 may participate.  
(due to lack of participation in grades 
4/5, we will only offer grades 1-3).   
No registration required.  After cele-
brating their own Liturgy of the 
Word together, they return to the as-
sembly for the Liturgy of the Eucha-
rist.   

Attention ChristLight Family!  It is 
exciting, fun and inspiring to  work 
for our Lord!!  If you have experi-
enced a ChristLight Weekend, please 
join us this Monday evening to begin 
planning for ChristLight XIV.  We 
will gather in the church hall Aug. 
28th at 7:00 pm.  Even if youôre just 
curious to find out what goes on be-
hind the scene, please drop by.  Weôll 
be delighted to see you!!  

Magnificat SOTI, a  ministry for 
Catholic women invite all to join 
them at a prayer breakfast, Sept. 16th 
9:30 am to 12:30 pm.  Crowne Plaza, 
45 John Glenn Drive in Concord.  
Call Jennifer at 503-709-8449 for 
reservations.   

21st annual Monsignor Wade Golf 
Tournament will be on Monday, 
Sept. 11 at beautiful Oakhurst Coun-
try Club.    Single golfer $195/ Four-
some $780.00.  There are also spon-
sorship opportunities.  For more in-
formation contact Leo Lopez at 
golf@ctkschool.org.   

Dress A Child Around the World 
sews dresses and shorts at Christ the 
King for impoverished children 
around the world.  We meet on the 
1st and 3rd Wednesdays each month 
in the parish hall.  The fall session 
will begin September 6th from 9 am 
until noon.  All are invited!  For 
more information, call Carol Vogl at 
925-288-0488.  

High School Youth Group Regis-
tration - Youth group is for all 
high school teens 9th-12th grade.  
We meet Thursday evenings in the 
parish hall.  Registration forms and 
calendars can be found in the back of 
the church or you can download one 
at ctkym.org.  Any questions?  Please 
call the Youth Ministry office at 676-
0979 or email Rick at ctkyouthminis-
ter@gmail.com.  An information 
meeting for both parent and teen will 
be Sunday, September 10 at 7 pm in 
the church.   

Next Sunday, Septem-
ber 3,  our youth mass 
returns to its regular 6 
pm time slot!   

Sacraments for children ages 3 yr 
old to grade 8 - If you are interested 
in finding out how you  child can be 
baptized or receive Eucharist, contact 
the RE office at 686-1017 and donôt 
forget to register for RE classes! 



Registration Information -  3 year old to grade 8: 
Join us to register your child for all RE programs 

Monday, August 28        2:00 - 7:00 pm    Parish Hall 
Tuesday, August 29                2:00 - 7:00 pm    Parish Hall 
 
Wednesday, August 30    1:00 - 6:00 pm  RE Office 
Thursday, August 31       1:00 - 6:00 pm  RE Office 
 
At the time of registration you will need to: 
1.Provide a copy of your childôs baptismal certificate 
if you are new to the RE program. 

2.Complete the RE registration forms. 
3.Bring your registration forms and payment with you.  
Please no credit cards.  

Registration forms can be found on our website: 

       www.ctkreligiouseducation.org 
and in the vestibule of the church. No forms will be 
accepted until the registration dates above. 

2ÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓ %ÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎ 

 #ÁÔÅÃÈÉÓÔÓ .ÅÅÄÅÄȦ  

σ ÙÅÁÒ ÏÌÄ ÁÎÄ τ ÙÅÁÒ ÏÌÄ ͯ  

ÄÕÒÉÎÇ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ ωȡρυ ÍÁÓÓȢ  

 'ÒÁÄÅÓ ρ-υ  ͯ -ÏÎÄÁÙÓȟ 4ÕÅÓÄÁÙÓȟ  

7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙÓ ͯ σȡσπ - υȡππ ÐÍ 

'ÒÁÄÅÓ χ-ψ ͯ 4ÕÅÓÄÁÙ ÅÖÅÎÉÎÇÓ ͯ  

χȡππ - ψȡρυ ÐÍ    

#ÏÍÅȟ ÍÅÅÔ ÏÔÈÅÒÓ ×ÈÏ ÌÏÖÅ ÐÒÁÙÉÎÇȟ  

×ÏÒËÉÎÇ ÁÎÄ ÐÌÁÙÉÎÇ ÔÏÇÅÔÈÅÒȦ        

     1ÕÅÓÔÉÏÎÓȡ   

#ÏÎÔÁÃÔ 3ÒȢ -ÁÕÒÅÅÎ ÁÔ ωςυ-φψφ-ρρχτ ÏÒ 

 ÍÖÉÁÎÉÃÔËÒÅͽÇÍÁÉÌȢÃÏÍȢ 

.Ï ÓÔÒÉÎÇÓ ÁÔÔÁÃÈÅÄȦ 

#ÏÍÅͯ (ÅÁÒͯ$ÅÃÉÄÅ 

2ÅÌÉÇÉÏÕÓ  

%ÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎ  

.Å×ÓȦ 


